
 With all that is going on in the world now it’s understandable 
that people worry.

If you have concerns that your child’s worrying is affecting their day to 
day lives, then please join us at our next parent and carer peer 

support group.  

The session will take place on Thursday 24th March at 4pm  
and will have a representative of the Healthy Minds Team inattendance 

to give some information on how you can support your child.

The session will cover things like: 

• Ideas and strategies to supporting your child with 
their worries and anxieties 

• An opportunity to share your stories 

• Sharing your own experiences (should you wish to do so) 

The session will be an informal, safe environment to learn and 
share with other parents across South Tyneside. 

The session will be held virtually over Teams, the link to access is:  
Click here to join the meeting

Should you have any difficulties accessing the link, please contact:  
michelle.olsen@southtyneside.gov.uk.

Look forward to seeing you there!

https://teams.microsoft.com/dl/launcher/launcher.html?url=%2F_%23%2Fl%2Fmeetup-join%2F19%3Ameeting_ZTdmMTIzMmYtY2FhZC00YTAyLTg5YWEtMjMwNzc4NGIyM2Mx%40thread.v2%2F0%3Fcontext%3D%257b%2522Tid%2522%253a%25220a5b97f8-905c-467f-881b-bc5b48d68179%2522%252c%2522Oid%2522%253a%2522fb466c83-bed2-491e-bd0a-5769da996a15%2522%257d%26anon%3Dtrue&type=meetup-join&deeplinkId=a8acc790-3fc0-45b8-8a75-96808c989a1b&directDl=true&msLaunch=true&enableMobilePage=true&suppressPrompt=true
mailto:michelle.olsen%40southtyneside.gov.uk?subject=

